
 

  Polite request! 

Please can you ensure all children are supervised 

before and after school.  Unfortunately, our flowers 

are being picked and we would like to keep the 

school site looking bright and beautiful for the whole 

school family.   Thank you!    
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Celebrations! 

 This week, Years 4, 5 

and 6 parents and 

pupils enjoyed Rock 

up and Read.   

Reading is so much 

fun! 
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Votes for Schools. 
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